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 Your help is needed this Saturday, October 21. There are several 
parkway trees that need replacing and we need some people willing to 
dig and plant. If you would be willing to help plant the replacements this 
Saturday, please join us at 10 AM at John Christiansen’s house (2 S. 
600 River Oaks Dr). 
 
 For those residents who are not aware of the parkway tree pro-
gram here in River Oaks, the parkway trees in River Oaks were planted 
by the homeowner’s association. In order to provide for replacements, 
a section of the lower Common Area was designated as a tree nursery. 
Each fall and spring, any dead parkway trees are replaced using stock 
from the nursery. This allows River Oaks to maintain the parkway trees 
with no expense to the homeowners, aside from an occasional load of 
mulch. But it does require that some people donate a little of their time 
once or twice a year to help with planting the replacements. 
 
 In addition to the parkway trees, there are about six other trees 
that need to be moved out of the nursery this fall, for which the home-
owners’ association does not have a spot. These include hybrid elms, 
bur oaks, Kentucky coffeetrees, and green ashes.  If you would like 
one of these trees to plant in your own yard, please come to the meet-
ing on Saturday and we’ll show you what is available. 
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